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7.1.22 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Message from Mrs Rawlins – 7.1.22 
 
Happy New Year!  We wish you and your family well for 2022, which I am sure we would all like to 
prove to be a much more straightforward year than 2021!  It has been lovely to have the children back 
in school this week.   
 
Just a few points to pass on today: 
 
Year group information letters:  Today, I have emailed out 3 documents to each year group, with 
information on the curriculum for this half-term.  The letters are also in the ‘Half-termly Year Group 
Information’ page in the ‘Letters’ section of the school website. 
 
School website:  Mrs Morris, one of our Assistant Headteachers, has taken on the role of updating the 
‘News and Events’ section of the school website.  She will continue to add photos and information 
about the exciting things happening in school, so please do have a look! 
 
Remote education:  Remember that if your child needs to self-isolate, class teachers will add work to 
Seesaw for the child to do if they are well enough.  It’s a good way also for children to keep in touch 
with what is happening in school if they are going to be absent for Covid-related reasons.  I have 
attached a short document with some guidance for parents and carers about remote education, but 
please do email me (drawlins@arbury.cambs.sch.uk) if you have any questions or would like some 
support. 
 
Well, after a busy first 3 days of the Spring Term, it is quite nice to be ready to enjoy a weekend!  As 
usual, please do contact us if we can be of help.  If you have any specifically KS1 questions, please 
contact Sophie Morris (Mrs Morris is now responsible for KS1 from Mondays-Thursdays) at 
smorris@arbury.cambs.sch.uk and for anything specifically involving KS2, please contact me at 
drawlins@arbury.cambs.sch.uk. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Diane Rawlins 
Deputy Headteacher 
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